OFFICE OF THE FORMER VICE PRESIDENT
THE HONORABLE AL GORE

June 2, 2008

Dr. Cronin Vining, Thermoelectrician
ZT Services

2203 Johns Circle

Auburn, AL 36830-7113

Dear Cronin:

Please accept my personal thanks for attending The Alliance for Climate
Protection’s Solutions Summit in New York. The session was extremely informative and
exciting, and this event brought together an amazing group of experts. I have rarely had
the opportunity to learn from and work with such an insightful and diverse group of
scientists, businesspeople, entrepreneurs, thinkers, investors and policymakers. More
than ever, | am optimistic that we can solve the climate crisis.

The summit helped frame my thinking about solutions — both the policies and the
technologies — and I hope that you found it as useful and rewarding as I did. I look
forward to working with you in the future as my own thoughts and ideas continue to
develop.

Thank you again for attending. I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Al Gore
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